
From: Georgiaree Godfrey <Georgiaree.Godfrey@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 8:46 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Ethics Reporting 

  

CDA marketing via Deputy Commissioner Angie Kocerka. The department was a sponsor of the event 

and had a row of seats; however, I was the only one able to make it.  

  

  

  

Georgiaree Godfrey 

Director of Public Information 

O'Hare and Midway International Airports 

10510 W. Zemke Road 

Chicago, IL 60666 

Office: 773.462.1840 

Cell: 312.590.8114 

 

From: Georgiaree Godfrey <Georgiaree.Godfrey@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 8:14 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Ethics Reporting 

  

Good morning. I am writing to inform you of my attendance to the James Beard Media Awards on 

June 15th at Columbia College.  

  

This is my first time having to do one of these acknowledgements so please let me know what other 

information you need from me.  

  

Thank you.  

  

Georgiaree Godfrey 

mailto:Georgiaree.Godfrey@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org


Director of Public Information 

O'Hare and Midway International Airports 

10510 W. Zemke Road 

Chicago, IL 60666 

Office: 773.462.1840 

Cell: 312.590.8114 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein 

and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended 

recipient of this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended 

recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-

mail, and any attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 

respond to the individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of 

any e-mail and printout thereof. 

 


